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                           March 31st 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to give you further details of our induction events, which we hope will smooth the transition into 
The Holmesdale School for you and your child.  
 
A parent and student drop-in evening will take place on Thursday 11th May with key staff from the Year 7 
transition team, the SENCo will be available to answer any questions you may have.  This will be an informal 
evening, please come along anytime between 5.30pm and 7.00pm. There will also be an opportunity for you to 
purchase uniform from Pages Schoolwear. 
 
Induction days for students will be on the 3rd - 6th July and will start at 9am and finish at 3pm each day.   
Please bring students to the main school reception for 9am and collect them from reception at 3pm. On 
Monday 3rd July we will be holding a formal key information evening from 3:30pm, Information packs will be 
given out and Pages Schoolwear will again be in school if you wish to buy uniform.  
 
We will be starting the process of visiting your child's primary school where we will be meeting with their 
teachers and talking to the children to answer any questions they have. If you feel you would like additional 
information, or, if you feel your child will need additional support during the transition process, please do not 
hesitate to contact us on ths_office@swale.at 
 
If you have not yet returned the completed admission forms, please drop these off at the school reception as 
soon as possible or email a copy to vicki.ross@swale.at 
 
For news and information please like and follow us on Facebook.  
 

facebook.com/theholmesdaleschool/ 

@HolmesdaleSch 
 
 
I look forward to working with you all to secure the best possible future for your child. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr L Downey 
Head of School 
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